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June 2014 News 
 
For full details, results and the latest news on all our events, please check our 
website and Facebook pages: http://www.eastayrshirecc.co.uk/home 
 
RECENT EVENTS 
 
TEST DAYS & NIGHTS 
Monthly test days and nights continue 
to be very popular with all members. 
 
GRASS AUTOTESTS 
Another great event was enjoyed by 
all drivers at Pinwherry on 15th June. 
 
SCOTTISH RALLY 
EACC marshalled a very dusty but 
scorching Jock’s Stage, which was 
enjoyed by most drivers on this round 
of both the British & Scottish Rally 
championships.  
 
EACC/WOS RS OWNERS CLUB FORD 
ENTHUSIASTS FAIR 
The ever popular Ford Fair headed to a 
sunny Kames on Sunday 29th June and 
was enjoyed by entrants and 
spectators alike. 
 
COMING UP 

 
TEST DAYS & NIGHTS 
The next test night is on 3rd July/ 7th 
August (£10) and the next test day on 
20th July (£35). These are a great 
opportunity to meet other club 
members, enjoy the track and/or test 
your car for upcoming events. 
 
GRASS AUTOTESTS 
The next of the year’s grasstests gets 
underway at Pinwherry on 13th July & 
10th August. This is also a great low 
cost way into motorsport.  

ALBAR KAMES TROPHY RALLY 
A low but high quality entry heading to 
Kames on Sunday 13th July for the 2nd 
of our 3 annual rallies. 
 
EACC SPRINT WEEKEND 
Entry system for the Scottish and 
Lowland Speed Championship rounds 
at Kames on 26th and 27th July at 
http://www.eastayrshirecc.co.uk/sprin
ts  
 
OTHER NEWS 
 
KAMES CLASSIC CAR SHOW 
Planning for the Classic Car Show on 
3rd August is well underway with 
several entries already confirmed. See 
website for details and contacts. 
 
TREASURE HUNT 
This year’s treasure hunt gets 
underway on 23rd August, starting at 
Kames at 7.30pm and finishing at the 
Dumfries Arms Hotel in Cumnock. 
Everyone interested should contact 
jock@eastayrshirecc.co.uk  
 
2014 AWARDS DINNER DANCE 
Next year’s awards night has been 
confirmed for 7th February 2015 at the 
Railway Hotel, Auchinleck. 
 
Marshals & Organisers 
A big thank you to everyone who’s 
helped out at club events so far this 
year. Events couldn’t run without you 
and as always your help is greatly 
appreciated. 
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